From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 22 January 2017 12:56
To: 'jamie.newman@met.police.uk’

Subject: RE: PC/6804/13
Dear Jamie Newman

| believe you are the person taking over the reinvestigation of the case PC/6804/13.

Could you please tell me how far you got with the reinvestigation.

Also could all contact be made via this email as | am the one dealing with this for my son Mr. Simon Cordell.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




